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May 17th: No changes in school 
Having reviewed the changes in lockdown and DfE guidance which begin on 

Monday, there are no significant changes to how we operate the school on a 

day to day basis. For example, bubble sizes are still to remain at a maximum 

of 30 children and face coverings are still to be worn by staff when in commu-

nal areas.  

Please be aware that rules around testing also remain the same. The mes-

sage from Warwickshire Public Health is please keep on going for another 

month. They area aware of how tough it is but repeat the message; 

• If your child has any of the 3 main symptoms (Cough, high tempera-

ture or loss of taste/smell) they MUST get a PCR test before return-

ing to school 

Please be understanding with our staff when they are following procedures which have been given to 

them to follow. Whilst we understand some parents’ frustrations when  this happens, we would remind 

all of the importance of our value of Respect at these difficult times.   

Jumpers available in Medium and Large 
Following a number of enquires regarding larger sized jumpers, we are pleased to inform you that Brigade 

are now able to offer school jumpers in Medium and Large sizes. 

Thank you to our PTA team who coordinate with Brigade and 

have secured this improvement to their offer.  

Next Bags 4 Schools: 9th June 
 

Attendance has dropped significantly this week.  
There has been some sickness going around this week which has affected our attendance. Next week our 
attendance service CSAWS will be reviewing registers from March 8th as part of our monitoring of attend-
ance since the ending of lockdown. Please remember the real importance of attendance everyday if your 
child is well and not having to self-isolate. 

Diary Dates 

May 

17th Y4 Geography Trip 
(provisional date) 

27th Children break up for 
Half Term 

28th INSET 

April 

7th School reopens for 
Summer Term 2 

This Week: 93.8%    Year to Date: 96.6% 

RM—95.5 2R—98.7 4M—84.5 6J—83.3 

RJ—94.7 2J—95.7 4L—89.2 6B—96.6 

1W—93.6 3P—97.4 5C—97.6 Attendance figures do not 
take into account absence 

due to self-isolation. 1JO—97.7 3M—94.5 5FH—97.4 

96% 

Attendance ‘21 



A Great Bake Off in Year 4  
 
Over the past two weeks, Year 4 have been very busy becoming ‘Master Bakers’. In groups, 

they have design their very own biscuit and presented them to our judging panel. A huge 

well done to all of Year 4 for their perseverance in learning a new skill. They definitely en-

joyed eating the final product! 

 

In 4M our first place winners ‘Cheeweez-stars’ produced a bis-

cuit with a gooey marshmallow centre and bright colourful pack-

aging.  

 

 

 

 

In 4L our winners were ‘The 

Crunchy Crew’, who produced 

a biscuit with marshmallows, 

chocolate chips and sprinkles. 

They had a very creative and 

colourful logo, which was 

matched with an amazing 

piece of packaging. 



Entry to Year 7 in September 2022 
  
We write to advise that parents can now register their child for the optional entrance test 
by applying online before 4pm on 30th June 2021. The test will take place on 
11th September 2021. 
  
We would be grateful if you could advise parents of current Year 5 children via your news-
letter where applicable. 
  
To register, parents need to visit www.birminghamgrammarschools.org 
  
Thank you 
  
Admissions 
The Grammar Schools in Birmingham 
Foundation Office, Edgbaston Park Road 
Birmingham, B15 2UD 
  
Website: www.birminghamgrammarschools.org 
Email: admissions@ske.uk.net 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Polite Notice 
Please help us keep our school and grounds neat and tidy by 
making sure any rubbish that you bring on site goes home with you.  Thank you. 

http://www.birminghamgrammarschools.org/
http://www.birminghamgrammarschools.org/
mailto:admissions@ske.uk.net









